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CHAMPION SPRAYON®

INSTANT ACTION
FOAMING CLEANER

DISINFECTANT AND DEODORIZER

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY

KILLS HIV-1 (AIDS VIRUS) ON PRECLEANED ENVIRONMENTAL
SURFACES/OBJECTS PREVIOUSLY SOILED WITH BLOOD AND BODY FLUIDS.

GUARANTEE:
n-Alkyl (40% C12, 50% C14, 10% C16) 

Dimethylbenzyl ammonium chloride     0.384%
Inert ingredients include detergent, chelating agents,

cleaners, builders and propellant.

REGISTRATION NO. 24781
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIN # 01971514

CAUTION

IRRITATING TO EYES

EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

PRECAUTION: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ PRECAUTIONS ON BACK OF CAN

NET CONTENTS: 482 g

CHASE PRODUCTS CO.
The Quality First Company

P.O. Box 70 
Maywood, IL 60153

FORMULATED FOR HOSPITAL, SCHOOL, HOTEL, MOTEL, OFFICE,



RESTAURANT, LOCKER AND REST ROOM, FACTORY, INSTITUTION

INSTANT ACTION FOAMING CLEANER DISINFECTANT & DEODORIZER
CLEANS, DISINFECTS, DEODORIZES, POLISHES AS IT CLEANS

Cleans and deodorizes all washable household surfaces such as
bathtubs, sinks, toilet seats and exterior bowl surfaces, shower
stalls, plastic and ceramic tile, chrome stainless steel, baked
enamel, plastic countertops, painted walls and woodwork, vinyl
and leather.  No scrubbing.  Non-abrasive.

OTHER SUGGESTED USES

Effective for cleaning and deodorizing refrigerators, freezers
and garbage cans.  Excellent for cleaning and disinfecting
bedpans, wastebaskets and diaper pails in hospitals, nurseries,
rest homes and sickrooms.  Kills Trichophyton mentagrophytes
(athlete’s foot fungus) and bacteria such as Staphyloccoccus
aureus on hand, nonporous surfaces.  Removes mold and mildew
stains and odours.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING: 1.  Hold can 8 to 10 inches from
surface; spray a light coating of foam over area to be cleaned. 
2.  Allow foam to remain wet for 10 minutes.  3.  Wipe surface
clean with a damp cloth or sponge.  On stubborn spots, allow foam
to stand longer.  4.  Rinse food contact surfaces with potable
water.

Kills HIV-1 (AIDS VIRUS) on precleaned environmental
surfaces/objects previously soiled with blood and body fluids.

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR CLEANING AND DECONTAMINATION AGAINST HIV
OF SURFACES/OBJECTS SOILED WITH BLOOD AND BODY FLUIDS on
precleaned environmental surfaces/objects previously soiled with
blood/body fluids in health care settings or other settings in
which there is an expected likelihood of soiling of inanimate
surfaces/objects with blood or body fluids and in which the
surfaces/objects likely to be soiled with blood or body fluids
can be associated with the potential for transmission of HIV.
PERSONAL PROTECTION: When handling items soiled with blood or
body fluids, use appropriate barrier protection such as



disposable latex gloves, gowns, masks or eye coverings.  CLEANING
PROCEDURE: Blood and other body fluids must be thoroughly cleaned
from surfaces and objects before application of this
disinfectant.  DISPOSAL OF INFECTIOUS MATERIALS: Blood and other
body fluids should be autoclaved and disposed of according to
Federal, state and local regulations for infectious waste
disposal.  CONTACT TIME: Leave surface wet for 10 minutes.  After
surface is cleaned, hold can upright and spray 6 to 8 inches from
surface to be treated until surface becomes wet.  Allow spray to
dry without wiping or allow spray to contact treated surface for
a minimum of 10 minutes prior to wiping.

PRECAUTIONS: May cause eye irritation.  Avoid contact with eyes
and skin.  In case of contact, flush thoroughly with water.  If
irritation persists, get medical attention.  Avoid spraying on
food.  All food-contact surfaces must be rinsed with potable
water before reuse.  The contents of this container are under
pressure.  Do not use near heat or open flame.  Do not puncture
or incinerate can or store at temperatures above 49'C (120'F). 
Use only as directed.  Intentional misuse by deliberately
concentrating and inhaling aerosol products can be harmful or
fatal.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure, then dispose in garbage, or recycle where facilities
exist.  Do not puncture or incinerate.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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